
Advice for students and their parents
at exam results time

For thousands of students the waiting is nearly over. This year, AS/A Levels
results will be published on Thursday 17 August and GCSE results on Thursday
24 August. Once you get your results you may have important decisions to
make, and you can get guidance and advice from the Careers Service.

Contacting a careers adviser
Whether or not you get the grades you are expecting, it’s important to make
an informed choice once you have your results.   

The Careers Service has a team of professionally-qualified careers advisers
who offer impartial careers information, advice and guidance to people of all
ages.

To contact a careers adviser you can:

Careers Service advisers will be available from 9.00 am to 7.30 pm to provide
support to students and their parents on:

Thursday 17 and Friday 18 August for A-Level students 
Thursday 24and Friday 25 August for GCSE students

Online information
To help you explore your options, there is also lots of useful information
available on nidirect, including articles on:

To find out more, please go to the following page:

More useful links
Share this page

https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/news/advice-students-and-their-parents-exam-results-time
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/news/advice-students-and-their-parents-exam-results-time
https://www.nidirect.gov.uk/contacts/contacts-az/careers-service

